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7th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Seesaw 

 

As of 30th June, our Seesaw school/home logins may cease working. Please bear with us during this time as 
we will be reverting back to the free package instead of the paid for subscription. We can still operate a 
good service without the full subscription now that remote learning is not a regular event. We can still use 
the package for home-school communication and can upload work as photos/videos or documents. Our 
Early Years department may also be changing from Tapestry to Seesaw and if so, staff will support you with 
the changes. 

 

We may need to issue your child a new login code etc. from 30th June but to make the system work best, it 
would be more effective for us to archive your child’s folders at this point and to set them up in their new 
classes in July. This will also mean that next summer 2024 – the accounts will cease closer towards the end 
of the academic year. 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause – you can still contact the office and we have an open-
door policy during any crossover periods. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Atherton 
Co Headteacher  
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